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TOWN OF EDEN 
 

The Town of Eden Dog Control Ordinance was amended as of September 23, 2025 at a 

duly warned Selectboard Meeting at the Eden Town Office. The changes include an 

adjustment on who is considered a “Humane Officer” per 13 V.S.A § 351, as well as 

fines and penalties. Complete copies are available at the Town Clerk’s Office for review 

as well as our website at edenvt.org. This will take effect on November 22, 2025 unless a 

petition signed by at least five percent of the voters of the Town of Eden is filed with the 

Town Clerk by November 06, 2025 asking for a vote to disapprove ordinance.  If a 

petition is received, the Selectboard will warn a special meeting and the voters may vote 

on that question. 
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